Camden Council,

Following my previous letter earlier today, | thank you for your prompt reply and | write to you
again to make absolutely clear that | need guaranties from the developers that any sounds or
noises produced by the proposed gym and constituting any kind of nuisance or adversely affecting
my house must be totally controlled so as to prevent them from reaching or affecting my property
in any way whatsoever.

Thank you for your attention

Francisco - from 17 Glenhurst Avenue

> On Friday 26th October 2019 | was informed by my next door neighbour that the building
directly behind my back garden was being considered for redevelopment, with plans for converting
the ground floor into a gym.

> | confess that | am not personally familiar with the activities of such an establishment but | want
to stress that | need absolute guaranties from the developers that any sounds or noises the gym
may produce be totally controlled so as to prevent them from reaching or affecting my house in
any way whatsoever.
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